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Agenda Item 
6. C. - City of Carver Levee 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The resolution adopted by the LMRWD Board of Managers has been signed and the City of Carver has been provided with a 

copy.  Lisa Frenette said she has spoken with the DNR, who manages the Flood Hazard Mitigation program for the State of 

MN.  Carver had submitted an application for funding under the program.  According to Ms. Frenette, Carver is expected to 

receive $150,000. 

The request submitted by the City estimates the cost of the project at $10,000,000.  They have requested $7,400,000 from 

the State and will match $2,600,000 with local government sources. 

The LMRWD has not spoken with the City since it was informed of the grant. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 


